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Photo: Scenes from last year's Spring Carnival at Stony Brook Southampton.  

 

STONY BROOK SOUTHAMPTON  

TO HOST ITS SECOND ANNUAL SPRING CARNIVAL  

 

 

SOUTHAMPTON, N.Y., April 23, 2009— Stony Brook Southampton’s Second Annual Spring 
Carnival, sponsored by the campus Hall Council and the Board of Finances, is set to happen on 
campus on Saturday, May 2 from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m.  
It will take place rain (gymnasium) or shine (Chancellors Hall field) as a student celebration of the end 
of the semester. This event is free and open to the public.  
The Spring Carnival will include a dodgeball arena, caricaturist, live music, food, games, raffles, an 
obstacle course and more. The SBS dining services will be available for the event, and traditional 
carnival foods will be provided, as well.  
For more information, please visit www.stonybrook.edu/southampton or contact Diane Redo at: (631) 
632-5132.  
 
Darren Johnson 
Media Relations Manager 
Stony Brook Southampton 
239 Montauk Hwy 
Southampton, NY 11968 
631-632-5088 
darren.johnson@stonybrook.edu 
http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/southampton/ 
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